
  

 

Elf Shelf 
Don’t forget to get your Elf 
Shelf ticket for next Tuesday 
11th and Thursday 13th Dec, so 
that you can get your family 
some presents for Christmas 
each present only £1.00 each 
and wrapped ready to go 
under the Christmas Tree. 

Newsletter 

06.12.12 
All your news and 
notices from BSPS 

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk 

Attendance 
The class with the highest 

attendance last week was Elm class 
with 100%. Whole school 

attendance last week was 95%. 
This is brilliant!! 

 
School Gates 

Please can we remind you that the 
school gates on the main site close 
every morning at 8.55am, anyone 
arriving later will need to go to the 
main entrance office.  Can we also 
remind that your children should be 

wearing a warm coat. 

Rainbow Station Lunch 

The following children who all 
had lunch in the Rainbow Station 
were: Adam Holland, Jason Ince, 
Lucas Rushton, Ellie Gee, Beth 

Darbyshire, Millie Thornton, 
Naomi Nicholson, Nadine Hope, 

Sarah Griffin-Price and Keira 
O’Brien.  These children were 

chosen because they had been 
spotted behaving particularly well 

during the last week. 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Christmas Dinner (Rec to Y5 only) 
Friday 14th December 

Festive Movie Jinglefest Night 
Friday 14th Dec 

Christmas Performances at 
St John’s Church 

Tue 18th and Wed 19th Dec 
2.00pm until 3.00pm 

Christmas Party 
Thursday 20th December 

 
Friday 21st December 
School will close at 2pm 

 
  

Evening Chronicle  Make a Wish 
Please keep sending in the make a 

wish tokens for the Wansbeck 
Gymnastics Team. 

 

Year 6 Ice-Cream Friday 
The following Year 6 children 
had ice-cream on Ice-cream 
Friday:  Cobie Smith, Melissa 

Agnew, Jessica Alsop and 
Adam Richardson.  These 

children were chosen because 
they had all been spotted 
behaving particularly well 

during the last week. 

 

Come along and see the 
Bedlington Station Christmas 
Lights Switch On tonight at 

6.00pm with East Bedlington 
Parish Council. 

Refreshments courtesy of 
Sleekburn House 

Entertainment with Soapy Elvis  

Severe Weather Conditions Are You Prepared? 
During periods of severe weather there may be School closures or disruption to your child’s Home to School 

Transport. In these circumstances do you know what to do? Here are some tips… 
 

 Listen to Local Radio Stations.. Mainly BBC Radio Newcastle 95.4fm: other useful Stations are 
Real Radio 100 to 102fm and Radio Borders 102.3fm 

 Go to the Northumberland County Council Website – www.northumberland.gov.uk 
The county council will continuously update news on the frontpage 
 
In extreme cases a School may have to close during the day due to severe weather and your child will 
be sent home early:  Do you have a procedure in place for the care of your child until you arrive. 

 Make arrangements with a relative or close friend to care for your child until you are able to get 
home 

 Inform the School and Transport provider of these arrangements as it may be necessary for your 
child to seek alternative transportation from School 

 Make sure the School have an I.C.E. ‘In case of Emergency’ contact telephone number 

 Investigate whether your child’s School operates an ‘Emergency Alert Scheme’ and sign up to it 

 Above all, make sure your child is aware of the arrangements. 
For more information please call  our Contact Centre 0845 600 6400 

 

http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/

